
From: Darin McQuoid
To: commentletters
Subject: Comment Letter – 2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED
Date: Tuesday, November 01, 2016 10:17:37 AM

Ironically I received a petition by congressman Jim Patterson, asking me to write to this email
in support of more water to corporate farmers. I highly support sending more water to helping
sustain the environment, NOT more water to be given at minimal cost to an out of state tax
paying corporate farms, and their 8,000 unsustainable jobs for illegal immigrants. I do want
you to send 50% more water down the San Joaquin and Sacramento Rivers. Thanks,

Darin McQuoid
40077 Pierce Drive
Three Rivers, Ca
93271
530-526-1700

Kaweah Studio
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